
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
13 March 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Alumni and Members of the Community 
 
We have been so excited about our 35 Year Carnival Celebration that was scheduled to take 
place tomorrow (Saturday 14 March 2020).  So much time and effort has gone into the 
organisation of this wonderful celebration of the College. 
 
We have also been closely monitoring the impact of the Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
We have been working closely with and receiving advice from the Department of Health and 
Human Services, Department of Education and Training and Catholic Education Melbourne. 
 
As a result of all sources of information we have had to make the very sad and unfortunate 
decision to postpone the Carnival. 
 
The College continues to ensure that the health and wellbeing of the entire College 
Community is of the highest priority. 
 
Please contact the College if you need any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Sam Cosentino 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

  

 

 


